Bill Bigley Stay

Subject: Bill Bigley Stay

From: Jim Gottstein <jim.gottstein@psychrights.org>

Date: Fri, 28 Nov 2008 08:45:57 -0900

To: Laura Derry <laura.derry@alaska.gov>, "Pohland, Erin A (LAW)" <erin.pohland@alaska.gov>, "Twomey,
Timothy M (LAW)" <tim.twomey@alaska.gov>

CC: Stacie Kraly <stacie.kraly@alaska.gov>, Jim Gottstein <jim.gottstein@psychrights.org>

Hi Laura, Erin & Tim,

Tim, in case you didn't know, the Superior Court issued a new forced drugging order on Tuesday against Mr.
Bigley. You can find the decision at
http://psychrights.org/States/Alaska/Case X X/3AN08-1252PR/0811250rde rGrantingForcedDruggingPetition.pdf
The Superior Court stayed the decision until December 15th, to "give API an opportunity to allow the Supreme
Court to review its stay in light of the briefing and oral argument in the pending appeal as supplemented by this
Court's findings." P.33 Unfortunately, this creates problems because the Superior Court's stay expires before oral
argument in S-13116 and needs action by either the Superior Court or the Supreme Court to remain in effect. |1,
think the new forced drugging petition was improper, constituting contempt of court.

What I'd like to do is stipulate in the Superior Court that the stay will remain in effect until the Supreme Court rules
onit. Less preferable is that we stipulate to the stay remaining in effect until the earlier of January 5, 2009, or the
Supreme Court rules on it. Absent an agreement today, | expect to be filing motions regarding the stay to both the
Superior Court and the Supreme Court on Monday.

I am currently scheduled to be out of town the week of December 7th for a trip that is very important to me and
therefore will appreciate it if we can do things in a way that accommodates that. | have mapped out a sequence and
timing that should be able to do so.

James B. (Jim) Gottstein, Esqg.
President/CEO
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The Law Project for Psychiatric Rights is a public interest law firm devoted to the defense of people facing the
horrors of forced psychiatric drugging. We are further dedicated to exposing the truth about these drugs and the
courts being misled into ordering people to be drugged and subjected to other brain and body damaging
interventions against their will. Extensive information about this is available on our web site,
http://psychrights.org/. Please donate generously. Our work is fueled with your IRS 501(c) tax deductible
donations. Thank you for your ongoing help and support.
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